Deputy First
Minister and
Cabinet
Secretary for
Infrastructure,
Investment
and Cities
Nicola Sturgeon
Maureen
Watt
Convenor
Infrastructure
and Capital
Investment



Your ref: Our ref:

Committee
The Scottish
Parliament

12 July 2013

Dear Maureen

I am writing to inform the Committee that a final report has now been published following last year's consultation, 'The Future of Right to Buy in Scotland'. This outlines the consultation process, the options that were considered and the reasons why Ministers have decided that a proposal to end right to buy entitlements should be included in the forthcoming Housing Bill.

I attach a copy of the report for the Committee's information.

ZiSa Sturgeon

I hope this is helpful.

Yours sincerely

NICOLA STURGEON